
Message from Mrs Teer

It is all about Show Clubbers this week! What an talented 

bunch they are. I  was blown away by their performances. 

Thank you to all the staff who helped, especially Mrs 

Robertson. 

Year 4 led us in a beautiful Celebration of The Word on 

Monday. 

Year 6 did extremely well at their Multi- skills Festival this 

week and we would like to congratulate our Year 1’s and 

some Year 2’s who completed their Ohonics check. 

Another thank you who supported us last weekend for the 

Cancer Research Walk for Life, we have raised a total of 

£970.25. 

With it hopefully being nice and sunny again next week too, 

can we remind parents/carers to apply suncream to their 

children.

Have a lovely sunny weekend.

Mrs Teer
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Our Stars this week were nominated for:

☺Trying really hard!

☺Brilliant writing and making good choices

☺The whole class for an outstanding effort 

in Phonics screening

☺Brilliant attitude and working hard in 

Maths

☺Fantastic questioning in History

☺Making our classroom a happy 

environment! 

Class News

Seedlings: Another great week learning about ‘People 

who help us’ with a focus on firefighters. 

Saplings: We have been amazing at our Maths this week, 

learning about doubling and number bonds. 

Sycamores:  We have had an excellent week in our PE 

lessons this week, developing our teamwork and agility 

skills. 

Poplars: This week we have had a fantastic week 

celebrating the impact of Rosa Parks, leading to finding 

out about Barack Obama. 

Maples: We have had a great week focusing on ‘Time’ in 

Maths lessons. 

Elms: This week we have identified different types of 

angles and made acute, obtuse and right angles with our 

bodies. We have also begun our ‘Crime and Punishment’ 

topic in History.

Hawthorns: We have worked extremely hard in Maths 

with negative numbers and we have planned our letter to 

Jane Goodall. 

Chestnuts: This week we thrived during the Fir for Life 

sports event at Hirst Welfare, taking part in activities such 

as archery, dodgeball and boxing. 

Weekly Attendance

Saplings – 95.16%

Sycamores – 94.48%

Poplars – 98.00%

Maples – 95.19%

Elms – 93.87%

Hawthorns – 97.00%

Chestnuts – 94.67%

Coming up next week:

Tuesday: Year 6 Youth 

Festival

Wednesday: Year 5 trip to 

London

Thursday: Ashington High 

School Year 6 transition

Thursday: Year 3 Camp 

meeting @ 3.30pm

Aspire to Inspire Focus for this term:     Faith Focus for this Term:

Independence and Leadership      Tolerance and Courage

 

Rainbow Awards

Well done to Safra from Year 5 and 

Joseph from Year 1 who received 

rainbow badges today for exceptional 

acts of kindness, Please ask your child 

why they received this award. 
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